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On Line Safety
Dear Parent,

                     I have become aware of a disturbing internet trend called the ‘Momo Challenge.’
It seems this craze moved on to KidsYouTube (designed for younger children) which is meant to have stricter guidelines and protections in place. Youngsters are being targeted through social media, YouTube and instant messaging services and it seems to be accessing a large age range.  Part of the ‘challenge’ to the children appears to being told to carry out the challenges (some of which are very inappropriate) and send evidence they have done it or they will be killed they are also instructed not to tell adults. 

I have included a link that provides some further information 
https://www.google.co.uk/amp/s/www.rte.ie/amp/1032708/
If you do have concerns about this then please do either contact me or have a look at the resources and links on our website for E Safety that can be found in the information tab.

Yours sincerely,

D Hunwick
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